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Białystok,  24  August 2022  

BI.RPC.5032.28.2022                            

Notice to Skippers No. 25/2022 

Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1 point 4 of the Act of 20 July 2017 Water Law 

 (consolidated text: Dz.U./Journal of Laws/ of 2021, item 624) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of 21 

December 2000 on inland navigation (consolidated text: Dz.U./Journal of Laws/ of 2019, item 

1568, as amended), Polish Waters State Water Holding, Regional Water Management Board in 

Białystok informs that: 

 
as of 25 August this year, ENERGA Ostrołęka S.A. power plant will begin damming the 2 

sections of the inflatable rubber dam at km 150 +457 of the Narew River in Ostrołęka. 

In view of the above, the riverbed of the Narew River at a width of 20 m from the right 

bank is unobstructed, and at a width of 40 m from the left bank the 1st and 2nd damming baffles 

are raised to prevent the passage of floating objects.  

Use extreme caution and adhere to a speed limit of 5 km/h 

 on the indicated section of the waterway.  

Please pay attention to the traffic lights located within the weir, informing of the lack of 

passage (red light) and lack of obstructions indicating that the waterway 

 on the Narew River is navigable.  

Further information on existing difficulties along the above-mentioned section of the 

Narew River waterway will be provided in subsequent Notices to Skippers. 

For more information concerning navigational conditions, please contact the Water 

Supervisory Office in Ostrołęka from Monday to Friday, between 7: 00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m., 

 tel. +48 29 764 20 96, or see the messages published at bialystok.wody.gov.pl in the Notice to 

Skippers tab. 

 

 

 
 


